Sent: 28/11/2020 10:59:30 AM
Subject: DA 2020/0962

To Northern Beaches Council,

| am emailing you regarding Hugo’s Manly’s new renovations plans. | strongly support the new
outdoor dining area as it will enhance a strong local business which has been hugely
successful for 12 years now. Local employment and local tourism will also be impacted in a
positive way due to the extra seating. Outdoor dining is a preferred option for diners in a
COVID and post COVID environment and this is being endorsed around the world. Hospitality
venues need public and government support due to the COVID pandemic crisis.

Thank you for your time.

Warm regards,
Bella Barkway



